
EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES: 8.12.04

04.183
The Committee noted that the Faculty of Life and Health Sciences had introduced a new e-learning module.  Professor Mulholland reported that the Institute of Lifelong Learning had not been consulted by the Faculty in relation to the resource implications of the new module and raised the issue of the need for proper planning to address the staff effort and costs of developing online modules.  It was noted that the CA3 form stated the expectation that additional resource needs be discussed with the Institute.  Any programme development required Faculties to take full account of resource implications and delivery was contingent upon these being addressed.

AGREED:

iii)
that, in order to ensure that the Institute of Lifelong Learning is properly involved in planning of programme developments which have resource implications for it, the CA3 course revision form be amended to indicate that all e-learning revisions must be approved by the Institute of Lifelong Learning;

Note: ‘Institute of Lifelong Learning’ now ‘Access and Distributed Learning’.

